
We, Brad and Lisa Madison, believe it is the parent's right and responsibility to educate their 

children, not the burden of the state. Whether public education is used needs to be up to the 

parents and not up to the state. The wording of the HF874 new constitutional language 

concerns us, as our kid's education has thrived at home without the assistance of the state. We 

feel the wording of this could take away parent's rights to do what is best for the child.  
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